
 

 

Want to engage your colleagues about best practices 
for English Learners at the next ConnTESOL 
Conference but aren’t sure where to start?  

 
Have you been to the ConnTESOL Conference and said to yourself, “I could do 

this?” We are looking to expand and refine some of our session presentations.  We 
know there is a wealth of talent and skill in TESOL and Bilingual classrooms in 

Connecticut, and we are looking to have skilled educators consider sharing 
innovative practices with which you have had success.  

 
Outcomes: 

● Capacity to implement best practices in presentation approaches 
● Draft proposal or presentation ideas for the conference 

 
Intended Audience:​ Anyone interested in presenting their innovative approaches 

in TESOL/Bilingual Education at the ConnTESOL Conference  
 

Join us on March 22, 2016  
(snow date March 29, 2016)  

4:30 p.m.-6:30 p.m. 
at CT Technical High Schools  

25 Industrial Rd. Middletown, CT  
Room MCR 3 MIDD  

Light refreshments to be served  
No Cost to Attend 
Space is Limited. 

 ​RSVP Here​ and questions to ​conntesol@gmail.com  

http://goo.gl/forms/fg8sT5MbkV
mailto:conntesol@gmail.com

